
From: Greg Best <gbconsulting@kc.rr.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 9:20 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA APPLICATION FOR WSTY-- 20121107AAM 
 
HI Mohammad, 
 
Thanks for the phone call this morning.  The correct name for the 
applicant is Ponchatrain Investors,  
LLC.    Have a good week and a great Christmas if I don't speak with you 
before then. 
 
Regards, 
Greg 
 
Greg Best, PE 
9223 N.Manning Avenue 
Kansas City, MO 64157 
816-792-2913 (O) 
719-237-9519 (C) 
 


